
OAK GROVE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 3-21-2023 

This is a summary of events that occurred at the March 21, 2023 Board meetings (Business and 
Committee of the Whole (CoW). Please note these are not the “official” minutes from the meetings. 
This was the first official meeting with a video live stream. 

 
 

Committee of the Whole: 

• Presentation of Treasurers Reports and Accounts Payable (AP) for February. 
• A cash and investments update was provided. 
• Steve Cummins offered an updated cost analysis of the Durham Bus contract. 
• Information was given on a recent FOIA request. 
• An architect report was provided reviewing the Summer project list through the year 2027. 
• Ryan Murray, Leslie Weber, and several teachers gave a presentation on Climate and Culture.  

o Discussed the 5-essentials survey, along with strengths and areas for growth. 
• 8th-grade students spoke about the OGS Express and were honored for their work. 
• There was a discussion of the Stay Interview content and process. 

 
 

New Business/Information: 

• Treasurer’s Report, Steve Cummins. 
• The Board received three letters from the community and three FOIA requests. 
• The Board received two public comments during the CoW meeting. 
• The 2023-2024 BoE meeting dates were presented for review. 
• PRESS policy update 5.330 was presented for review. 

 
Approvals: 

• The Board approved the consent agenda: previous meeting minutes, authorized to pay 
February 2023 accounts payable, accepted the imprest checks and treasurer’s report for 
February. 

• The Board approved the March Personnel Action. 
• The Board approved the update for PRESS policy 5.330. 
• The Board approved the 2023-24 BoE meeting dates. 

 
 

Click here to view the March 21, 2023 Board meeting. 
 


